
 
 

 

 

 

On behalf of NESA and the Board of Directors, I am 

sending you warm wishes for a wonderful holiday and a 

successful year ahead! May your holidays be bright, 

cheerful, and full of memorable moments! We wish you 

a holiday season that's as joyful and warm as the 

connections and experiences we've shared together 

here at NESA this year.   

 

Together we have survived another challenging year, 

and we are stronger and more determined to ensure 

that all our members, our fantastic volunteers, and the 

best hard-working staff any senior center can possibly 

have, will enjoy a successful 2025! 

Thank you for your continued support.  I am looking 

forward to seeing you in the New Year. 

 

Marilyn Buchanan, 

President, NESA Board of Directors 

 

Remember – Fun Keeps You Young! 


